
Report to Wells Town Council  1st March 2021 

 

 

From North Norfolk District Council meeting 24th February 2021 

 2021  -  2022 Budget Approved 

 

NNDC -  Council tax frozen 

  (Norfolk County Council up 3.99%   Police Commissioners up 5.68%) 

 

Commitment not to reduce any key services. 

 

New Leisure centre due to open in August 

 While the Splash remains closed taking the opportunity to progress the demolition of 

 existing building to complete whole project at an earlier date. 

 

Roll out of 1.4 Million project to support more affordable homes. 

                                                                 

Tree Planting continues 300K budget. 

 Two dedicated environment officers. 

 

Temporary Housing being purchased. 

 For the use of residents in high housing need.  Projected to save 187K in a full year by no 

 longer using expensive Bed and Breakfast option. 

 

Housing Association Second Line in North Norfolk District Council expected to provide 214 new 

 affordable homes this financial year:- 92 affordable  122 shared ownership. 

 

Information and advice budget increased by 70K                                                                                                                              

 To provide support for residents who are vulnerable or in need of support advice. 

 

Covid Support Lines 01263 516000  nndcovid19@north-norfolk.gov.uk 

 

Fly Dipping  -  Wells Road Holkham. 

  No leads so far, any information 01263 516085 or @north-norfolk.gov.uk 

 

Electric Vehicle Charging Points  - Looking at extra signage advertising. 

 

Maltings Pay and Display  -  Now up and running. 

 

Pizza Van Ark Royal Car Park  -  Generator noise. 

  Officers asked to check noise volumes and keep an eye on season start date. 

 

Local plan Review 

 The Planning policy & Build Heritage working party on track for a final version of the plan 

 for consultation in first half of 2021  -  2022. 

 

 

Keep safe and well, 

Peter.                                                                                            
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